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Great things are happening in our grant funded health project. Here is a
look at some of the recent activities: 

On Tuesday, February 11th, the students in our School Based Health
Center Student Advisory Committee attended the Nate Chute
Foundation Consortium meeting, along with students from other
Flathead Valley schools. 

Recently, Hannah Montague, NP at Logan Health School Based
Health Center at Bigfork Schools started leading a health education
WIN time with high school students. This initiative came as a
response to a request from our students in the Student Advisory
Committee. 

Improving our routines and data collection regarding chronic
absenteeism is one of our primary objectives for our grant work this
school year. Our Response To Intervention (RTI) team continues to
build relationships with students and their families to increase
attendance and academic scores. Parents or guardians are contacted
weekly by staff  to check in, offer support, problem solve and
encourage increased attendance with hopes of boosting academic
performance. 


